Town of Lee

The Select Board for the Town of Lee will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, June 20,
2016 regarding the transfer of a 1986 HMMWYV Model M-1038 from the Town of
Barrington. This hearing will take place at 6:00 p.m. immediately prior to the Select
Board Meeting at the Public Safety Complex, 20 George Bennett Road, Lee, NH.



